
Rose Green Infant School Reading Newsletter. 

We find ourselves at the end of another busy year at school, each year seems to 

go by so quickly!  It’s a time to look back at the amazing Reading achievements 

of all our brilliant children at Rose Green Infant School. 

 

A big thank you to all of the hard working Reading Ambassadors who have 

helped to promote and support Reading across the school this year.  They are 

now experts at tidying the library!  But, they have also helped by making posters 

to promote book week, wrapped up books to give out to classes as presents and 

helped to set up the community library, as well as many other jobs.  We will be 

advertising for more Reading Ambassadors across Key Stage One in the Autumn 

term. 

                                                     

 

Our ‘Book Nook’ has been so popular this year and it is brilliant to see so many 

people going in after school to take books, but we are now very short of books 

in there, as nobody is replacing them!!  Please, bring in any books that you have 

at home that you have finished reading and leave them in the Book Nook, which 

is open every day after school.  If you take a book, please replace it with another 

one. 

 

 

 

 



We will be collecting in the children’s reading books from their book bags before 

the end of term, so that we can sort and audit them before next year.  If you 

have any books at home with the Rose Green stamp in, or a School’s Library 

label, please send back into school ASAP.  Thank you.  This does not mean that 

your child should stop reading!  Please keep reading to them and encourage 

them to read any books that you have at home or visit the library, where you 

can take part in the Summer Reading Challenge, or just borrow books for free.  

Every child in our school now has a library card.  Daily reading has an impact on 

your child’s continued all round academic progress. 

 

 

‘Yesterday, Secretary of State for Education, Bridget Phillipson, announced 
that 2026 will be The National Year of Reading. 
 

The National Year of Reading 2026 is a campaign to address the steep decline in 
reading amongst children, young people and adults. It is a Department for Education 
initiative, in collaboration with us, the National Literacy Trust, as their delivery partner 

of the campaign.’  The National Literacy Trust  9.7.25 

 

“The National Year of Reading 2026 is a bold, society-wide 

campaign to reimagine how we understand, support and 

promote reading.  

Reading is the foundation of a successful life - the key to 

unlocking potential, strengthening social cohesion, 

enhancing wellbeing and boosting skills." 
 

Jonathan Douglas, Chief Executive of the National Literacy Trust 

 

                                            

 

Happy Holidays!! Mrs A Bennett.  Reading Leader. 


